
Thursday, 12th April, 2012 

 

Submission re Medicare Extended Primary Care Scheme 

Re Bill from Shadow Minister for Health Peter Dutton and also Senator Richard di Natale 

 

As a Dental Practitioner  I feel that when dealing with supposed errors/abuse of claiming, it is only 

fair to all concerned that the Government Office differentiate between issues of abuse and those 

dentists being purely penalised on paperwork errors. 

Yours sincerely, 

Dr Louise Nawrot 

 

 




